
= 
 

1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF EXTENDED OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS ON THE  

DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN, 2016 
 
Date: March 18, 2019 
 
On July 16, 2018 the Nunavut Planning Commission reopened the record to allow participants to submit additional 
written representations and evidence relating to the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan, 2016 and an extension was later 
granted until November 26, 2018. As of November 29, 2018 the NPC received additional written submissions from 
the following participants: 
 

1. Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board (with participation from 13 Hunters and Trappers Organizations) 
2. Baker Lake HTO 
3. Taloyoak (Spence Bay) HTO 
4. NWT & Nunavut Chamber of Mines 
5. Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation 
6. Government of Nunavut 
7. Government of Canada 
8. Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. (jointly submitted with the three Regional Inuit Associations) 
9. WWF - Canada 
10. Kangiqliniq (Rankin Inlet) HTO 
11. Agnico Eagle Mines Limited 

 
Participants were then able to respond to the additional written submissions by January 25, 2019; however, on 
January 15, 2019, the Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board (QWB) notified the Commission that it has not released digital 
shapefiles associated with its November 2018 submissions due to a lack of data sharing protocols, and because of 
this NTI and QIA requested that the Commission extend the opportunity to respond to the November 2018 
submissions. On March 15, 2019 the Commission met and determined that it will accept and consider responses 
from participants to the above noted written submissions until 12:00 PM (noon) Eastern time on May 17, 2019. 
 
All responses can be submitted by email at submissions@nunavut.ca, by fax at 867-979-3443, or by mail at Box 
1797, Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0.  
 
All documents filed in the NPC’s public record in association with the 2016 DNLUP, including the above noted 
written submissions are available online at: http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php. For reference, documents 
associated with previous versions of the DNLUP are available online at:  
http://nunavut.ca/en/draft_plan/consultation_record. Participants are directed to download those documents or 
request copies from the NPC’s offices in accordance with rule 15.8 of the RPHPR and the NPC shall provide copies 
upon payment of reasonable fees. 
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